
-22.0

-20.0

-18.0

-16.0

-14.0

-12.0

-10.0

-8.0

-6.0

-4.0

-2.0

0.0

2.0

0
2
-O
ct

1
2
-O
ct

2
2
-O
ct

0
1
-N
o
v

1
1
-N
o
v

2
1
-N
o
v

0
1
-D
ec

1
1
-D
ec

2
1
-D
ec

3
1
-D
ec

1
0
-J
an

2
0
-J
an

3
0
-J
an

0
9
-F
e
b

1
9
-F
e
b

2
9
-F
e
b

1
0
-M

ar

2
0
-M

ar

3
0
-M

ar

0
9
-A
p
r

1
9
-A
p
r

2
9
-A
p
r

0
9
-M

ay

1
9
-M

ay

2
9
-M

ay

0
8
-J
u
n

1
8
-J
u
n

2
8
-J
u
n

0
8
-J
u
l

1
8
-J
u
l

2
8
-J
u
l

0
7
-A
u
g

1
7
-A
u
g

2
7
-A
u
g

0
6
-S
e
p

1
6
-S
e
p

2
6
-S
e
p

G
ro

u
n

d
w

at
e

r 
d

e
p

th
 r

el
at

iv
e

 t
o

 g
ro

u
n

d
 le

ve
l (

fe
et

)
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Bourne flows above dashed line

Groundwater Report w/b 02-Jan-2023
Over the past 2 weeks the groundwater has been 
rising rapidly and is now 11' 10" (3.61m) below 
ground level at the ford. It is now higher than at 
this time last year. Rainfall recorded at 
Boscombe for December was 117mm (138% 
LTA). As the water is rising quickly I will measure 
again next week.
*** Please take this as a warning that it is time to 
check sump pumps etc if you have them. ***

Next report due: w/b 9-Jan-2023

The latest groundwater report may also be 
viewed at: http://www.newton-toney-
village.org.uk/

Chris Andrews (Flood Warden)
(please send your email address to 

the2cs1525@btinternet.com if you would like this report 
emailed directly)


